Date: 29-05-2019

To,
The Registrar, First Appellate Authority

N.LT. Durgapur, M.G.Avenue, PIN-713209, W.B.

Sub.: Information required under RTI Act 2005 (Act No. 22 0f 2005).

My Ref.:My Letters dated 25-02-2019 (Annexure-1), dated 04-04-2019 (Annexure-3) and dated 30-04-2019
(Annexure-5) seeking information under RTI Act,2005.

Your Ref.:Reply from Assistant Registrar & CPIO - (Annexure-2), (Annexure-4) and (Annexure-6).

Sir,
I require the full informations of the copy of the Inspection Report of the audit report of N.IT. Durgapur

submitted by the audit team for the financial year 2017-2018. The audit team came from the office of The
Director General of Audit (Central) Kolkata, 8 Kiran Shankar Roy Road, Kolkata-700001, W.B.

In view of the above, please provide me the attested xerox copies of the approved copy of full Inspection report
related to my sudden pay-cut and refixation of my basic pay related to the 4th CPC in 1987 as early as possible.
I am applying to you for the complete, proper and relevant information.

The information sent by Assistant Registrar (Internal Audit) was incomplete, improper & irrelevant.
Accordingly the informaton received by me was incomplete, improper and irrelevant as per the RTI Act, 2005. I
applied to you for the complete, proper and relevant information as cited in my letters.

Please provide me those informations sought as early as possible.
Thanking you

~ Yours truly



